Connecticut Notice of Basic Reparations Benefits
(BRB)


As of January 1, 1994 new or renewed policies are not required to include Basic Reparations Benefits (BRB).
You may have other coverage provided by your employer, or by health or disability insurance. If you don't, you should consider providing for BRB type protection. Otherwise, you may bear the cost yourself. Your options to provide for such losses are shown below.
Of course, if someone else is responsible for your losses you may seek recovery from that person.

OPTION(S) TO CONSIDER

Those who need the coverage no longer required should consider the following options.   You should review your existing coverages and employee benefits to avoid duplicating benefits.

Optional Basic or Added Reparations Benefits Coverage

You may choose to buy Basic (BRB) or Added (ARB) Reparations Benefits coverage to help cover medical bills and lost wages from auto accidents. Please contact your broker or agent for the coverages available to you.

Optional Medical Payments (Med Pay) Coverage

You may choose to buy Medical Payments coverage to help cover medical bills from auto accidents. Please contact your broker or agent for the coverages available to you.

I have read this notice and understand the contents.
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